
BANGALORE BRANCH OF SIRC OF THE ICAI  

Kind Attention 

Students seeking Admission for the weekends 

Advance ICITSS MCS Course 

We are delighted to inform you that the 2
nd 

batch of weekends 

Advance ICITSS MCS Course will be held by Bangalore 

branch of SIRC of ICAI from 16th Sep 2017 to 11th Nov 2017 

enabling the employed newly qualified students to apply for 

membership and who are not able to avail 15 days leave from 

their firm where they are having the articled training.  Interested 

students are requested to contact Mr. Girish at the branch on 080 

30563555 or send mail:blrstudentevents@icai.org 

For Registration through Cloud Campus Portal Only. 

https://www.icaionlineregistration.org/Admin_Module/Login.aspx  

 

CA. Geetha A B 

 Chairperson - Bangalore Branch of ICAI 
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